Roseville Golf Club Board meeting minutes for December 7, 2018

Board members in attendance: Bryan Lange, Dennis Foxx, Chuck Heath, Paul Wilson, Harry Wharff, Paul Christianson,
Steve Taylor, John Parola, Steve Ries, Steve Hiett, Gary Krohn, Ron Floyd, Dave Arellano

Absent: Steve Hitchcock, Ken Lyon, Charlie Aichele, Jesse Sierra
Meeting called to order at 8:50 by B. Lange

President’s report — B. Lange thanked the board members for their hard work this year. He recognized Chuck Heath and
Ken Lyon for their years of service on the board and announced that both will be stepping down at the end of the year.

Vice-President’s report — D. Foxx stated the Christmas Party is all set and expects 63 participants. Members will receive
a door prize and will be entered into an additional drawing due to the excess of gifts purchased. He thanked Bryan
Lange for his leadership as president this year and presented him a gift from the board members.

Secretary’s report — C. Heath announced that our current membership for 2019 stands at 109 members. 174 have yet to
re-sign and he will reach out to those members with an email reminder before the December 15" deadline.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 am.



